
Partnership Board Minutes 25 January 2024 – UKSPF Extract 

UK Shared Prosperity Fund – Sue Hanley (SH) briefly went through the update 

report relating to financial performance.  It was confirmed that the majority of funding 

had been allocated and proposals relating to remaining funding were being 

developed.  It was recognised that there had been some challenges due to changes 

with the scheme but praise was given to the UKSPF Manager, Georgina Harris. 

 

ACTION: Update report to be circulated with the minutes of the meeting.  

 


